
Meeting of the Deputy Prime Minister
for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian with
the Head of the Mission of the
International Committee of the Red
Cross in Moldova, Walter Jeanty

On March 21, 2025, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian had a
working meeting with the Head of the Mission of the International Committee of the
Red Cross (ICRC) in the Republic of Moldova, Walter Jeanty.

The discussions focused on recent developments in the Transnistrian file, Chișinău’s
priority directions and approaches in promoting sectoral policies for the country's
reintegration.

Head of Mission Walter Jeanty reported on the ICRC's activities and initiatives in the
Republic of Moldova, with a focus on the humanitarian support measures carried out
and currently underway in the Transnistrian region.

Deputy Prime Minister Oleg Serebrian highlighted the need to continue coordinating
with the Bureau for Reintegration Policies projects and activities in the eastern districts
of the country and to intervene with forms of support that can contribute to supporting
the settlement process.


